
St. Paul the Apostle Parish Face Mask 

Protocol Effective July 20
th

 2020 

 

As per the City of Burlington Bylaw passed                   

July 13, 2020 the Parish will be following the bylaw 

guidelines set out by Burlington City Council: 

 Entry to the church will be granted to those 

who are wearing a face covering in the form of 

a mask or shield. 

 Exceptions to this are children under age 3 

and those unable to wear a mask due to a 

medical condition. 

 The parish will have masks available for those 

who require one.  

 


